
Indiana GenWeb needs Vigo County 

Coordinator 

 

 

Indiana GenWeb,  a part of USGenWeb is searching for a coordinator for Vigo 

County. 

The basic tasks for a coordinator are to maintain the website for Vigo County, 

adding any information such as photos, obituaries, wills, civil records and other 

genealogical material and information regarding Vigo County.   

Guidelines for the coordinator can be found at: 

 http://www.ingenweb.org/ingen_guidelines2005.html 

This service can be done at home.  It is a volunteer opportunity to aid 

genealogical research from the county, to the state and national level.  This 

volunteer effort benefits all genealogists and historians seeking information 

regarding roots in Vigo County. 

 

If you are interested, please contact Karen Zach at POB 235, Waveland, IN or 

email Karen.zach@sbcglobal.net  . 
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